
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

Parent’s Meeting 
(New & Returning Parents) 

 

Tuesday, April 12
th 

6:30 p.m.
  

Washington Township Rec Building 
 33 Little Philadelphia Road, Washington   

Tryouts will be held April 25st to April 29th    

at Warren Hills High School 

MUST cheer for either Washington Boro 
Redskins, Washington Twp. Panthers or Mansfield 

Township Cowboys Football Teams 

      For more information contact   jrstreakscheer@yahoo.com 
 

This activity is not sponsored by the Washington Township School District 

 

 

 

 

Calling All 

Cheerleaders 
2016/2017 Season 

 

Informational Meeting 

about the Jr. Streaks 

Competitive  

Cheerleading Team 
 

New this Season  

Jr. Team 

3rd Grade to 6th Grade 
 

Sr. Team 

5th Grade to 8th Grade 
 

Come hear what we have 

planned for the  

2016/2017 season 

mailto:jrstreakscheer@yahoo.com

